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“Revised Award” 
 
May 4, 2022    
 
Ms. Elizabeth Gray 
ODP Business Solutions, LLC (Vendor PO Mailing #104934) 
6600 North Military Trail 
Boca Raton, FL 33496 
Email: beth.gray@officedepot.com 
Phone Number: 561-438-4800 
 
Dear Ms. Gray: 
 
Effective May 1, 2022, this is to advise you that the award for RFP P1522, Office Supplies to Office Depot 
has been assigned to ODP Business Solutions, LLC. 
 
The assignment is in accordance with the understanding that ODP Business Solutions, LLC will provide 
the same pricing and terms and conditions of Request for Proposal as awarded to Office Depot Business 
Solutions through December 31, 2022 with an option to renew. This award letter is not an official order. 
 
If you have any questions about this revised award, please contact Daphne Farley at 770-429-5870 or 
daphne.farley@cobbk12.org. We appreciate your interest and participation in the CCSD solicitation 
process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Barbara Bates, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Director of Procurement Services 
 
df 
 
cc: Accounts Payable  
 Thomas Marshall 
 Kyle Matthews 
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December 15, 2021    
 
Mr. Joe Staiti 
Email: joe.staiti@perimeteroffice.com 
Phone Number: 770-689-1900, Ext. 521 
Perimeter Office Products, Inc. (Vendor PO #105210) 
3505 Newpoint Place, Suite 475 
Lawrenceville, GA. 30043 
 
Dear Mr. Staiti: 
 
This is to advise you that your company is one of multiple vendors awarded the Cobb County School 
District RFP P1522, Office Supplies contract.   
 
This award is in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal and with your 
pricing remaining firm from January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022 with an option to renew.  This 
award letter is not an official order. 
 
If you have any questions about this award, please contact Daphne Farley at 770-429-5870 or 
daphne.farley@cobbk12.org. We appreciate your interest and participation in the CCSD solicitation 
process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Barbara Bates, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Director of Procurement Services 
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cc: Accounts Payable  
 Thomas Marshall 
 Debbie Stinchcomb 
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